
I strongly oppose SB 2260.  This will put way more work on teachers and not give them any creative 

freedom in how to teach the materials that are provided.  This will also not allow for reteaching and 

giving more time to work on things that are a challenge.  Some students will need more time to practice 

certain skills and you may not know this until you have initially taught a skill.  This would not allow for 

this as you would have to stay with the plan and then you are leaving those students behind that did not 

understand or needed more practice time. 

 

Please vote no on this bill  

 

Jessica Koffler 


